
 
 
 
From: barbara.jimson@btinternet.com   
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 2:24 PM 
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject:  
 

Dear Sir, 
 
I am writing to oppose the building of an incinerator in Wisbech. 
We do not need this, it's too.close to schools , businesses and housing estates. 
 
We have acres of farmland that would be contaminated by the fall out. Our children's health will 
suffer as we are below sea level.asthma is high in our town . There is also the risk of flooding and 
and huge impact on wildlife. Local factories do NOT want it ! 
Our roads are crumbling away now, the damage these lorries will cause will be immense. 
Our fen roads in and around Wisbech are always gridlocked. 
The impact on our small Georgian town will be collosal. 
Nobody wants it. We need to recycle more. 
The bottom ash left in the Incinerator is Highly TOXIC and has to be transported to landfill. If one of 
these lorries were to break down on our small roads or become gridlocked the consequences could 
be catastrophic. 
Please do not allow this to go ahead. 
Regards 
Barbara Jimson  
 
Sent from Android device 
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